From: Andrea Long

Sent: 10 January 2022 16:54

To: Megan O’Mara

Subject: NYM/2021/0895/FL and 08 NYM/2021/0896/LB

Dear Megan,

Following our telephone conversation earlier today, | can confirm that in respect of the options for the
installation of the extraction vent, the applicants are happy for Option 4c), as set out in paragraph 5.3 of
the Design and Access Statement to be conditioned on the decision notice e.g. Extraction unit to be run
through a new opening on the eastern elevation close to the north-eastern corner, through the existing
wall and into the existing understairs cupboard and out through existing void .

If you need anything further please let me know.

Best Wishes

Andrea

Andrea Long

BSc Hons MRTPI
Director






